
Good morning, Burke High, at this time, please stand, if you are walking through the 
halls please stop where you are. To honor those who have paid the price and continue 
to pay the price for our freedom, we will say the pledge of allegiance. 
I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the 
Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with Liberty 
and Justice for all.  
All girls interested in trying out for tennis must attend a mandatory meeting on Monday, 
February 24th at 7:15 in portable 2. Please remember that all paperwork must be 
completed in order to tryout on March 3rd. If you are unable to attend, you must 
schedule a meeting with coach Grefe prior to the 24th.  
 
Baseball will have an informational meeting regarding tryouts on Tuesday, February 
25th, after school in Room 106 at 3:15pm. 
 
There will be a mandatory boys’ golf meeting on Thursday (the 27th) after school in 
room 209.  This is the last meeting before the season begins. 
 
Are you interested in playing softball this fall? If so, now’s the time to sign up! QR 
codes are posted around the school for easy registration, or you can stop by Mrs. King's 
room in 106 to sign up in person. Don’t miss this opportunity to be part of the team, 
make new friends, and have a great season!  
 
All girls interested in playing soccer this spring must attend a PRE-TRYOUT meeting on 
Monday, February 24th.  Attend either the morning meeting at 7:20 or the after-school 
meeting at 3:10. Both meetings are in room 236. See Coach Anderson with any 
questions. 
 
Burke Band is collecting items to make care backpacks for kids in foster care! You can 
help out by donating items that will help these kids, look for the posters around the 
school with information about what specific items we are collecting! Please bring items 
to IC1, room 109, room 257, portable 2 or the band room before February 27th! Please 
join us in helping the children in foster care and giving back to our community! 
 

Today's Lunch: Mini Corndogs or Meatball Sub Sandwich with Carrot Fries  
(served with maple syrup and red pepper flakes) 

If you need a late bus and ride a bus to school, please stop by the AP office before 1:00 
PM daily and sign up. If you have any questions talk to your teacher or Ms. Nyla in the 
AP office 
Just a reminder at 3:05 you are to leave the building. There is no reentry into the 
building. Once you leave you leave. If you need to wait for a ride, go to TWA and wait. 
If you are going to TWA, you must go there immediately. There are NO exceptions. 



Every student is to attend their scheduled classes and be in their assigned rooms. Any 
student who is not in a classroom must always have a pass. 
 

Bulldogs lead the pack by being proud, accountable, willing, and 
safe. Have a great day and go Bulldogs!! 
 
 


